Hi everyone,

Just a quick message to say hello and to tell you that | am missing you so so much! You have all been
so incredible over these past few weeks and | so proud of how well you have handled everything —
you are all amazing! Thank you so much for posting some of the work you have been doing on Dojo
— it has been great seeing what you have been doing and | have loved seeing how creative some of
you have been! If you haven’t managed to upload much to Dojo or haven’t been able to do all of the
work, please don’t worry. I’'m sure there has been some days when you have done loads of work and
other days when you just haven’t felt up to it and that is absolutely fine. As long as you are happy
and healthy — that’s what is most important at the moment. Please continue to do things that make
you happy. For me, that has been going on lots of bike rides and being able to read lots of new books
— | am just about to read this book here called ‘My Name is Mina’ and it is actually a prequal to the
book Skellig which we read back in term 1 and 2. If you can remember, Mina was one of the main
characters in Skellig so | am hoping that this books will be just as good as that one.

| am really looking forward to the day | can see your smiling faces back in school and when that
happens, things at school may look a little bit different and there will be lots of ‘air high fives’ going
on. In the meantime, please remember if you have any questions about work or just want to get in
touch to say hello, please give me a message on Dojo or you parents can send a message through
the office on email. Take care, stay safe everyone and I’'m looking forward to the day | can see you all
again.



